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EDWARDSVILLE BULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff and Students of Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

Oft

MEMO TO: SIUE Community

FROM: David Werner^

SUBJECT: Dean of Graduate Studies and Research

Vol. 31, No. 5 
May 22, 2000

In July 1998, Dr. Stephen Hansen was appointed Dean of Graduate Studies and 
Research for a two-year term through June 30, 2000. The announcement o f this 
appointment indicated that the Chancellor would determine, after appropriate 
consultation, whether Dr. Hansen’s appointment would be continued beyond that time.

During spring semester 2000, the Graduate Council conducted a formal review of 
Dr. Hansen’s work as dean, and reported their findings to me. Based on their evaluation 
and recommendation, I am pleased to announce that Dr. Hansen’s appointment will be 
continued.

Graduate education is a very important part of the mission o f SIUE. I know that 
Dean Hansen can count on your support as we expand and improve our graduate 
programs.
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